Beororp NorTH Lawrence HicH ScHool
595 North Stars Boulevard
Bedford, IN 47421
(812) 279-9756 — FAX (812) 279-0304

April 18, 2024
Re: Math Lab Course Offering for 2024-2025

As preparations are underway for the 2024-2025 school year at Bedford North
Lawrence High School, we have a new-mathematics course that we can offer to
incoming Freshmen. This course is Math Lab and runs as a concurrent course with
Algebra 1. Math Lab will provide students with additional opportunities for successful
outcomes through Algebra 1.

Math Lab is a one period class per semester and is used as an elective credit for a
CORE 40 diploma. Students will benefit from the extra time in the class to master the
skills needed to complete the diploma required Algebra 1 course. There will be a limited
number of students with the opportunity for this course.

We would like to have information of interest for the Math Lab course by Tuesday, April
30. Please complete the following Google Form as confirmation of this email
notification, even if you are not interested in the opportunity. Once we receive the
responses we will begin the process for a schedule adjustment for the upcoming school
year for those interested in participating in this course.

Please complete the Google Form :

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSczOoVD-eu3GR2zbffHgBtiBEDDEJKDe-6
CFeobsSc2GZjJ1Q/viewform

Best Regards,

BNLHS Counseling Staff
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